
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date:  April 21, 2015  
To:   North Central, and Edmonton Zones - Physicians, Nursing Staff, Laboratory Managers 
  and Laboratory Staff 
From:  AHS Laboratory Services  
Re:  Revised Histocompatibility Requisition 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Messages: 
 
On May 1, 2015, a revised Histocompatibility Laboratory requisition will become available for use. 
 
Why this is important: 
 

• There have been significant changes to the design of the requisition to assist with completion and 
accuracy 

• Clinical history must be provided on the Histocompatibility requisition; incomplete requisitions may be 
cancelled upon receipt. 

 
Action Required: 
 

• Moving forward, please ensure that the most up-to-date version of the Histocompatibility requisitions is 
used.  

• The revised Histocompatibility requisition is available on the Alberta Health Services website.  It can be 
located using the following link:  http://www.albertahealthservices.ca/3320.asp 

• Alternatively, a print version is available through DATA Group (form # CH-0319).  Requisitions can be 
ordered at www.datagroup.ca/ddm7 after self-registering or Data Group can be reached at 780-577-
8295 or ahsedmonton@datagroup.ca. 

 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
 

• Dr. Patricia Campbell, Medical Director, Histocompatibility Laboratory 
patricia.campbell@albertahealthservices.ca 

• Dr. Luis Hidalgo, Associate Director, Histocompatibility Laboratory 
luis.hidalgo@albertahealthservices.ca 

• Christine Yamniuk, Supervisor, Histocompatibility Laboratory 
Christine.yamniuk@albertahealthservices.ca 

 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by: 
 
Dr. Susan Nahirniak 
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